
This year, we are excited to announce that in an effort to save more than just water, 
we are doing our part to save paper. Our 2014 water quality and consumer confidence 

report is available electronically online at 
www.mnwd.com/CCR. 

To request a paper copy, please visit our office at 
27500 La Paz Road, Laguna Niguel, CA, 92677, or call us at 949.831.2500.

Remember, the next time you thirst for a refreshing cool glass....it’s better on tap!

Don’t forget. We need your help conserving our precious resource. 
The good stuff should never be wasted! Every drop matters! 

For some helpful tips on saving water, visit www.mnwd.com/watersavingtips.

It’s better on tap.
This notice contains instructions for you to obtain important information about your 

drinking water. Translate it, or speak with someone who understands it.
Este reporte contiene las instrucciones mas recientes para obtener informacion importante 

sobre su agua potable. Traducir, o hablar con alguien que lo entienda.



The summer is important! 
Save the good stuff for indoor use, and 

limit outdoor watering to conserve our precious resource. 

Remember to be water smart, and save some for later!
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